
Weathersfield Township Annual Veterans Banner Program Announcement 
 
The Weathersfield Township Board of Trustees is proud to announce the launch of our 
Annual Veterans Banner Program.  This program provides a meaningful way for our 
community to honor local veterans and active service members by displaying 
personalized banners throughout Township Park. 
 
Program Details: 

• Up to 48 banners will be installed on the light poles located in Township Park. 

• Banners will be displayed annually from Memorial Day through Labor Day. 

• After the display period, banners will be returned to the veteran, their family, or 
sponsor as a keepsake. 

 
How to Apply: 

• Banner orders will be accepted from February 3, 2025, through March 14, 2025. 

• Due to the limited number of available spaces, orders will be processed on a 
first-come, first-serve basis once payment is received. 

• Each applicant may initially apply for up to two banners.  Additional banners may 
be available after March 14, 2025, depending on the number of orders received. 

 
Cost and Payment: 

• Each banner costs $100. 

• Payment methods accepted: check, money order, or cash (no credit cards). 

• Payments must be made in person at the Weathersfield Township Administrative 
Building, located at 1451 Prospect Street, Mineral Ridge, Ohio, during regular 
business hours (8:30 AM to 4:00 PM). 

• Checks or money orders should be made payable to Weathersfield Township. 
 
After Payment: 

• Once payment is made, you will receive a receipt securing your banner(s). 

• Detailed instructions will be provided for submitting the necessary information to 
Cole Creative Design to create a personalized banner for your Hometown Hero. 

 
Important Information: 

• No requests for specific banner locations will be accepted. 

• The Township is not responsible for any banners that may be damaged due to 
weather or vandalism. 

 
This program is a unique opportunity for families to honor their loved ones who have 
served or are currently serving our nation. It also provides our community with a 
powerful way to reflect on the sacrifices made by these brave men and women. 
 
For questions or additional information, please contact Trustee Ed Whittaker at 330-
501-8231 or 330-652-6326, extension 109. 
 
We are honored to partner with you in recognizing our Hometown Heroes and look 
forward to celebrating their service through this program. 
 
Thank you, 
The Weathersfield Township Board of Trustees 


